
September 22, 2021

Tabitha Townsend
Compliance Coordinator
Washington Public Disclosure Commission
http://www.pdc.wa.gov
360.586.4555  | 360.753.1111

RE: PDC Case Number #98137

Dear Ms. Townsend,

We are in receipt of your email dated September 8, 2021 regarding a complaint filed by one of
Leslie Lewallen’s former political competitors, John Svilarich.  PDC Case #98137 involves an
allegation of violations relating to RCW 42.17A.235 & 240 by failing to timely and accurately
disclose political advertising expenditures undertaken by our 2021 Campaign.

Response:  We have reported all contributions and expenditures for this campaign in a timely
manner, including all expenses for websites, signs, door hangers, and direct mailers, via C-4
submission as required by law. You should already be in possession of those C-4 filings, but we
have attached them here for your convenience.

Please let us know if there’s anything else you need from us.

Sincerely,

Brian Lewallen
Treasurer
Friends to Elect Leslie Lewallen

http://www.pdc.wa.gov

